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HAVE YOUR SAY: 
RATING POLICIES 
We’re seeking feedback on our draft 
rating policies on the remission and 
postponement of rates on Māori 
freehold land in the Kaipara and 
Whangārei districts. There are only 
a few proposed changes, but your 
feedback is important to us.

For details on the proposed changes 
and to have your say visit: 
nrc.govt.nz/haveyoursay 

For further information contact us on 
0800 002 004. 

Feedback closes Wednesday, 10 
August 2022.


